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Appointing the faculty’s members of English language as approved by the council of Benha University

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] In order to put the recommendations of the education forum into action, which was organized by Benha University and put into account the bulletin of the university council that the English language is very important, the council of Benha University, under the presidency of prof.Dr. EL-Sayed EL-Kady, the university president, approves to appoint the faculty members to enhance the abilities of the students. 
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